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The Prez sez: 

 
A reminderé Your help is needed. 
Currently we have two vacant positions for trustees. One term that needs to be filled is for a one year 
period. The other is for a five year period. 
 
If you are interested in filling either of these positions, please contact any of the trustees or me. We 
are in need of volunteers to fill these positions. 
 
At the General Meeting we will be handing out the Amateur Of The Year award during the meeting.  
Just a heads up to all about Covid and its ugly existence. It is still finding places to create sickness. 
Please be conscientious about social distancing and wearing a mask when conditions are such that it 
provides a higher than usual chance for spreading it to others. 
 
I am trying to put together some simple programs that might help entertain and educate us about ham 
radio and the various ways it can be beneficial. My intent is to have them as part of the General 
meeting. 
 
This past weekend we had a very successful picnic thanks to Brenda, KB8IUP and Chuck, KB8FXJ. 
They went above and beyond to make the picnic nice. Even the tables were extra clean. I want to say 
it was good to see all the members and non-members at the site. We had two stations and four 
antennas. Unfortunately the bands were not cooperating. 
 
In the first part of September we are looking forward to the next event which is Ohio State Parks On 
The Air. (OSPOTA) It will take place at the Mary Jane Thurston Park on September the tenth. It starts 
at 10 am and ends about 6 pm. 
 
The Findlay Hamfest is taking place on September 11th. 
 
In early October the Simulated Emergency Training (SET) is scheduled. The third weekend of 
October is Jamboree On The Air. 
 
As of September 1st our dues have increased to $30.00 a year for regular members and $10.00 a 
year for other than regular members. 
 
Enjoy the weather. 
73, 
Steve/W8TER 
 

        

TMRA Amateur Radio Beacon 
  September 2022 

 

http://30.0.0.0/
http://10.0.0.0/
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     TOLEDO GENERAL MOBILE RADIO ASSOCIATION MEETING FOR: 
     AUGUST 10, 2022   
     MEETING STARTS AT: 7:00 PM 
     ELECRICAL INDUSTRY BUILDING   727 LIME CITY ROAD  ROSSFORD, 0HIO 
 
 
     ATTENDIES:  30 Members and 2 Amateur Radio guests 
 
     PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: For all Americans 
      
     ROLL CALL 
 
     MEMBERSHIP REPORT:  Bruce (AA8HS) mentioned that Membership is up to 72 people 
     at this time. 
 

There is an article in the August newsletter entitled How Wires, Fuses, and Connectors Can    
Affect Your Radioôs Performance. 

 
 
      
 
     TREASURERôS REPORT:  Stephen (W8WHY) reports that the Post Office renewal of $90.00, 
     for the next year, has been paid. 
 

REPORT FROM STEVE (W8TER) He announced, officially, that the yearly dues, for members, 
has been increased   from $20.00 for under 70 years old and $5.00 for those over 70 years old to 
$ 30.00 for members under 70 years old and $10.00 for members over 70 years old.  
The date for when the new prices to become effective is September 1, 2022. old prices are still in 
effect until then. 

     A change in the By-Laws to the TMRA Constitution will take place to reflect these necessary 
     Dues changes. 
     Motion to accept By-Law changes:  1stSteve (KC8TVW) 2nd Dan (KE8UE) 
     Motion to accept the Dues amount changes:  1st Brenda (KB8IUP) 2nd Mike (WA8SYD) 
     All in favor:  All said ñAYEò 
 
     NEW/OLD BUSINESS: Steve (W8TER) has announced a TMRA Ohio QSO  Party and Picnic on 
     August 27, 2022 starting 10:00 AM and picnic food around 12:00 PM. 
     Location:  Monclova Park in Monclova.  
 
     Ron (N8RLH) Announces that Parks On The Air will take place on September 10, 2022 
     In Grand Rapids, Ohio at Mary Jane Thurston Park.  
 
     Brian (WD8MXR) looking for food trucks for the Toledo Hamfest in 2023. 
     Brian demonstrated the workings of the progress of TMRA Grab and Go radio kits. Two donors 
     gave $2000.00 each for radios and equipment to put together these emergency kits. 
     A few more tweaks and this everything should be complete. 



3 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     Steve (W8TER) gave a video presentation on Field Day Contests 
 
     MOTION TO ADJOURN: 1st Steve (KC8TVW) 2nd (WA8SYD) 
     TIME OUT AT: 9:00PM 
 
      
      
      
 
      
       

 

ARES News  
From Tim, KD8I ZU 

boxcar@toast.net. 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Please always keep in touch through ARES in Brief Net on Sunday Nights at 7:30 or 
the ARES IO Group. The ARES and Brief Net no longer meets on the 147.270 
repeater. They have moved to the 146.940 repeater on Sundays at 7:30 p.m. 
 
the Northwest Ohio Traffic net meets every evening at 6:30 p.m. on the 147.375 
repeater with the exception of the 15th they test out their alternative repeater 146.610. 
 
 If you have questions, you can contact Tim KD8IZU 

Please use the repeaters as much as possible. 

The ARES monthly meeting is the 4th Saturday of each month. 

 

  
 

mailto:boxcar@toast.net
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KD8IZU has issue a fund raising challenge, "Donate your spare change to LCARES". 
Contact Tim KD8IZU for details. 
 

 
 
         

From Dave KD8EVN 
 
ñPassing the test is just a license to learn and the first step in a new world and a fun hobby.ò 

Bobby Stroud KD5BS 

 

 

Pictures from Ohio QSO Party 
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Ham Radio Humor 
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Dale's Tales for September  

Great Lakes Division 
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Great Lakes Division  

 

¶ Greetings, welcome to "Dale's Tales" for September, 2022. 

¶ CLUB COMMISSION UPDATE.  Last month in Dale's Tales I touched on the upcoming introduction 

of the new program for affiliated Radio Clubs.  

¶ Here are the key details and a link to the ARRL Club Benefits web page. 

¶ One of the important benefits of being an ARRL Affiliated Club is a commission for recruiting new 

ARRL members and securing timely ARRL member renewals. The commission structure has been 

updated and the process has changed to make it more lucrative and easier for the clubs. 

¶ The ARRL Affiliated Club Commission Program allows ARRL Affiliated Clubs to earn a commission 

on new and renewing regular memberships.  Each new ARRL member earns the club a $15.00 

commission. New members are defined as never having been a member or a returning member that has 

not been a member for two years. Each renewal now earns the club a $5.00 commission. There is no 

limit to the amount a club can earn in this program. 

¶ All membership dues are sent to ARRL to be processed and the club receives a commission payment 

directly from ARRL. No more complicated adjusting funds around credit cards, checks and cash. ARRL 

does all the processing. As a result, your club could earn money while promoting the many benefits and 

programs of ARRL to ensure that amateur radio is protected and continues to be strong.  Visit 

https://www.arrl.org/affiliated-club-benefits  for details. 

¶ THE LEAGUE'S 2021 ANNUAL REPORT was released on August 24 and can be downloaded 

from   https://www.arrl.org/annual-reports   Here you canreview the activities of our organization 

including our Post-COVID reopening of Headquarters, our extensive Scholarship awards, emergency 

Communications involvement and our fiscal year-end financial statement. 

¶ A couple of items I call to your attention, on page 9, the introduction of the Emergency Communications 

and Field Services Committee, (EC-FSC) which I currently chair and Scott N8SY serves as secretary, 

and the profile of Josh Johnston KE5MHV our ARRL Director of Emergency Communications.  Further 

along on page 14, there is a review of the activities of our Volunteer Monitor program and on page 16 a 

profile of Steve Goodgame K5ATA who now heads our Education and Learning Department. 

¶ We do have the continuing need to increase our membership and recent visits to hamfests have resulted 

in a number of new members joining as well as several renewals.  With the new club incentive program 

in place, we do encourage everyone to consider joining and renewing through their local clubs.  Most 

importantly, your membership is needed to allow ARRL to continue to advocate for Amateur Radio at 

all levels.  The cost is comparable to an evening out, or a few cups of coffee.  The benefits to all are 

huge.  During recent "Death by PowerPoint" presentations about ARRL I did for some local radio clubs, 

I included a listing of WIIFM?  

https://www.arrl.org/affiliated-club-benefits
https://www.arrl.org/annual-reports
http://arrl-greatlakes.org/

